Go...teach all nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Ghost:

— Jesus in Matthew 28:19

July 2018

Empowering Leaders Through Ministerial, Evangelism, and Discipleship Training



Ron & Rina Kinnear— 2018 Missionaries of the Year!

Scottsdale, Arizona, USA: The Fellowship Network declared Rina and me as their 2018—Missionaries of the Year! I emphasized that we are only co-labourers with Christ. He is the one who is building His Church. Our dear friend, The Fellowshp Director of Missions Ken Harbaum, said the award was given in recognition of our commitment to take the Gospel from Cape Town to Cairo. This is the first time in the history of The Fellowhip Network, that a non-U.S. missionary has been so honored.

The Fellowship Network was started by **Gordon Lindsey**, who also founded *Christ for the Nations International* in Dallas, Texas. The award was given because of our leadership training throughout Africa, and especially because of our fo-





It was a great joy to be among world-changers—leaders—and fellow missionaries—at The Fellowship Network Conference in Arizona to be able to share our vision for Africa.



cus in taking the Gospel of Jesus from Capetown to Cairo.

Rina Kinnear shares, "What an awesome conference in Arizona of The Fellowship Network! Ron and I humbly received this award, and we give God all the Glory for what He has done!!

The award given to Ron & Rina as the 2018—Missionaries of the Year for the Fellowship Network

Just Some of the...

Congratulations!

Isak Burger: Baie geluk, Ron+Rina. Terwyl die Here die eer kry, verdien julle die erkenning! (Congratulations, Ron& Rina. While God gets all the honor, you deserve the recognition!)

Jannie Pretorius: Congratulations, a very fitting recognition of your passionate dedication. Well done!

Virgil Amundson: You both are worthy of the honor. It's an honor for me to be a co-laborer with you both. Love you guys!

Ronnie & Shirley Naidoo: Congratulations Dear Ron and Rina. We are so proud of you. Well deserved. A truly committed couple to Kingdom ministry.

Gill Douglas: Well done Dad and Rina!

Jannie van der Merwe: We are so proud and honour God for Ron and Rina in receiving the Fellowship award in the USA. Well done on hard work.

Gary & Judy Gilmore: Such an honor to work with you toward your dream fulfillment! We are proud of you.

Marno Retief: Congratulations. Thank you for your faithfulness in proclaiming the Gospel.

Thys van Rensburg: Congratulations Ron and Rina!! You both deserve the recognition for your unselfish love commitment to the lost in Africa!! Well done!

Jeffrey Radzilani: God bless my former rector at Central Bible College CBC South Africa

Amanda le Roux: Congratulations! Well deserved award. What a honor to have you as mentors in SA and Africa.

Dale Yerton: That is a great honor recognizing the faithful devotion displayed in both your lives. Congratulations

Martin Van Niekerk: Baie dankie vir julle toewyding aan die taak, Ron en Rina. Erkenning vir die regte redes is mos 'n Bybelse beginsel. Veels geluk! (Thank you for your dedication towards the task, Ron and Rina. Recognition for the right reasons is regarded as a Biblical Principle. Congratulations!)

Johan Mostert: What an amazing honour! Indeed, Cape to Cairo...it has been imprinted into our DNA since birth...let it be, Lord! I'm looking forward to connecting with you guys when you start to settle a bit!

Lana Bologna-Bach: Congratulations! Two awesome servants of our mighty God!

David Paul Robinson: Congratulations! No finer, committed and hard working couple! Wish I could've been there.

Nerina Truter Smith: The first time for someone who is not an American to get this award Woe!!! We are very proud of you

Gossaye Genna Hamda: Amen this is also recognition for everyone partnering with Africa Mission Well done our leaders!!

Steve Bach: Proud of my buddy.

Mpho Motlhasedi: We love you Mama and Papa Africa! Blessings upon you!





The president of The Fellowship International Steve Holden prayed for Ron and Rina Kinnear at their bi-annual conference.

The president of The Fellowship Network International, Steve Holden, prayed for us, thanking the Lord for his observation made during his visit to South Africa of the respect pastors had for me during a leaders breakfast and conference meetings. He also asked the Lord's blessing on our dream as we journey from Cape Town to Cairo.

I so honour every partner, —pray-ers and givers alike,—who have held us up over the years to take the Gospel from Capetown to Cairo. Your support is the beautiful plaque that holds words of recognition about us. We could not have done it without you!!!



We praise God for His goodness,

Ron & Rina Kinnear and the AFRICA MISSIONS TEAM



Christ for Africa!

(Click) I want to **DONATE!** http://www.africamissions.org.za/contactus.htm

www.africamissions.org.za

Email: admin@africamissions.org.za

When you give to Africa Missions, you are assisting us to empower leaders to spread the Gospel!

Click to see previous Africa Missions News at http://www.africamissions.org.za/newsletter.htm

In the U.S. by mail, send to Marlene Turley at: Africa Missions, P.O. Box 1931, Tahlequah, OK 74465. Please make any checks payable to Africa Missions. **South Africa Banking Details:** Africa Missions, ABSA Account: 006 017 4970, Branch Code: 632005, please reference your name.

Board of Directors: Ron Kinnear (CEO), Peter De Witt (Chairman), Rina Kinnear, Jannie van de Merwe, Gary and Judy Gilmore.